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Friday 10th November 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH – TUESDAY 19TH DECEMBER  
 

We would like to invite all children to Christmas Lunch on Tuesday 19th December. 
 
If your child would like to have a Christmas Lunch, the cost will be £2.40, payment of 
which should be made via your child’s Scopay dinner money account.  
 
If you would like to order a Christmas Lunch for your child, please confirm this via the 
trips section on Scopay by Friday 17th November to help the kitchen with their orders.   
 
Alternatively your child can bring a packed lunch on this day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
  
Mrs Rathbone 
Principal 
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